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The National Democratic Front Congratulates Masar Badil Conference 
 

 
The National Democratic Front of the Philippines commends, supports and  congratulates the 
organizers and participants of the Masar Badil – Palestinian Path Conference (Towards a new 
revolutionary commitment). 
 
Holding your conference in Madrid, Spain this Oct 30 – November1, 2021, is a fitting expression of 
the Palestinian people's rejection of the Madrid Peace Conference which was conducted at the end 
of October 1991.   
 
The Madrid Peace Conference marked a turning point in the Palestinian people's struggle against 
US imperialism and Zionist Israel  and resulted in great decline and retreat of the Palestinian and  
Arab people's revolutionary cause. 
 
It marked the change and comprehensive break in what was once known as the “three no's”of No 
Negotiation.  No reconciliation . No Recognition.  
 
It was  advantageous to the interests of US imperialism especially as the United States was 
preparing to dominate a unipolar world after the first Gulf War and the disintegration of the Soviet 
Union and the socialist camp, and the consequent fundamental changes in the balance of power at 
all levels, international, Arab and Palestinian. 
 
Today, thirty years later, it is the current Palestinian generation that  assumes the responsibility to 
continue the struggle and carry the Palestinian flag onwards to victory.  We support all your efforts 
to liberate Palestine and defeat Zionist occupation. 
 
The National Democratic Front of the Philippines has always been in solidarity with the struggle of 
the Palestinian people.  Let us join hands as we struggle to liberate ourselves from the clutches of 
US imperialism, overthrow the oppressive and exploitative ruling system, and  carry forward with 
determination our struggle for national and social  liberation.  
 
We wish you great success as you  discuss and plan new activities and programs to build the 
Alternative Palestinian Path.   
 
Long live Palestine and the Palestinian people! 
Long live the revolutionary struggles of the Palestinian people and Filipino people! 
Long live international solidarity! 
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